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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow and 

become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome back to a new term! It is joyful to see the children playing out in the sunshine, 

surrounded by signs of spring. Please do continue to send your child in with a jumper/cardigan 

and waterproof coat as it can still get wet and chilly at playtimes.  

 

Staffing Changes 

 

Last week, we said a fond farewell to Mrs Helen Richmond, our Pre-School Room 

Lead. Mrs Richmond has played an instrumental role in shaping the provision in 

the setting and creating a beautiful learning environment for the children to enjoy. 

She will be sorely missed!  

 

There have been a few changes to staffing in EYFS; Pre-school and Reception parents/carers 

have been informed via Parentmail. 

 

Parents’ Evenings—Save the Date 

 

Parents’ evening dates this term will be Tuesday 18th and Thursday 20th March. You will be able 

to book your appointment/s via ParentMail shortly. 

  

World Book Day 

 

This year we are celebrating poetry! The children will be allowed to come into 

school that day wearing something cosy (suitable for going out to play.) Each class 

is learning a poem off by heart to perform to the school. Children are invited to 

write their own poem and bring in on the day or to recite or read a poem to 

their class. They can also bring along an object that relates to their poem. 

Happy poetry hunting! 

 

FOW Disco Friday 7th March 

Who’s ready for a Mardi Gras disco this Friday? All details have been shared via Parentmail. To 

volunteer, please sign up using this link:  https://

volunteersignup.org/TL4MA  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key events this week: 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Smith 

Headteacher

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Owen 

Y1: Lilly 

Y2: Hattie 

Y3: Jack 

Y4: Erin 

Y5: Zach 

Y6: Johnny 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Gabriel 

Y1:  Zelda 

Y2: Ethan 

Y3: Dexter 

Y4: Ava + 

William 

Y5: Millie 

Y6: James 

Mon 3rd March    

Tues 4th March  

Wed 5th March Y5 swimming 

Thurs 6th March  World Book Day 

Fri 7th March FOW Disco 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteersignup.org%2FTL4MA&data=05%7C02%7CRSwepson%40watermoor.dgat.org.uk%7C4e1657fc29174dd28e3208dd5666a472%7C3fbe8332d38c4160b8fc1a07a014345d%7C0%7C0%7C638761721027120314%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbG
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteersignup.org%2FTL4MA&data=05%7C02%7CRSwepson%40watermoor.dgat.org.uk%7C4e1657fc29174dd28e3208dd5666a472%7C3fbe8332d38c4160b8fc1a07a014345d%7C0%7C0%7C638761721027120314%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbG
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Look Who’s Talking 

These two courageous girls spoke at the Local Partnership Heats of the ‘Look Who’s 

Talking’ competition. They were both an absolute credit to the school. We were so 

impressed by all those who entered at Watermoor this year and we will be taking part 

in the competition again next year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Atlas Sports 

We were treated to some taster sports coaching sessions with Atlas Sports last week. 

The children relished the opportunity to immerse themselves in PE and learn 

fundamental movements and skills. Even the wet weather didn’t dampen their 

enthusiasm! 


